EXHIBIT A

NOTICE OF FILING DATE FOR GENERAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION

Pursuant to § 115.127, RSMo., the City of Cottleville, Missouri, hereby gives notice that
the opening filing date for the general municipal election to be held on the 2™ day of April
2024, shall be on December 5, 2023. The offices to be filled are one (1) alderman for
each of the two (2) wards of the City of Cottleville for two-year terms. Filings shall be
received by the City Clerk, during regular office hours at City Hall, 5490 Fifth Street in
the City of Cottleville commencing at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, December 5, 2023. The
closing date and time for filing shall be 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 26, 2023.
Please leave a message with City Clerk, Amy Lewis at 636-498-6565 press 5 or
amy.lewis@cityofcottleville.com and arrangements will be made to accept candidate
filings.

Amy Lewis, City Clerk
City of Cottleville, Missouri
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